Dear Dr. Adams,

I'm writing to thank you for taking the time to write a recommendation letter on my behalf. I appreciate all the effort you put into writing such a wonderful letter, especially because I know how busy you've been at school.

My interest in science has been greatly influenced by all the wonderful courses I've taken with you in the past two years. I hope to continue in your footsteps, which is why I decided to apply for the Master's program at NYU. Whether I'm accepted or not, my passion for science will never diminish and that's because of the enthusiasm you demonstrated in the classroom. I've enjoyed your lectures very much; your ability to keep us interested in the topic at hand never ceases to amaze me! It's obvious that you know what you're talking about and genuinely enjoy educating others.

Thank you!

Regards,

Brian Rojas